

## Basketball Years 3-4 (Semester 1, 2021)

Dear Parents and Caregivers,

Registrations for are now open for Year 3 & 4 Basketball for Semester 1 (Terms 1 & 2). We warmly welcome players who are new to the sport, as well as those who have experience playing Basketball.

Game Days: Tuesday – 'New to Basketball players'

(beginner or less than 1 semester playing experience)

Wednesday – 'Returning to Basketball players' (played at least 1 full semester of Basketball games)

Team formats pending final registration numbers

Game Locations: Tuesday - Eventfinda Stadium, Silverfield Lane, Glenfield

Wednesday - NZ Breakers Gym, Atlas Place, Mairangi Bay

Game Times: Vary, from 4pm onwards, based on a weekly draw

Game Dates: Tuesday games commence Tuesday 2<sup>nd</sup> March 2021

Wednesday games commence Wednesday 24th February 2021

**Uniform**: Pinehurst PE uniform

Footwear - Sports shoes or basketball boots

Mouthquard (compulsory)

FREE Open
Practice Session
(Have a Go)

All Year 3 & 4 players interested in playing Basketball in 2021 are warmly welcome to attend a FREE Open Training session on Thursday 4<sup>th</sup> February 2021 from 7:15am – 8:30am in the Pinehurst Arena. All welcome (students & parents/caregivers) – come and meet our coaches, ask any questions you may have regarding the programme, and join in on some basketball skills

activities & games.

Coach / Manager: A Parent Coach will be required for each team in 2021. Please

indicate on the registration form if you can assist in this capacity.

All teams will require a coach to confirm registration.

Transport: Transport to and from games is the responsibility of the

parent/caregiver for this after school activity.

Commitment: Students are expected to attend all games in both Term 1 & Term

2 (Semester 1) and be punctual to games each week.

Cost: \$140 per player (includes league fees, singlet hire for Semester 1)

Registration: Registrations close Tuesday 9<sup>th</sup> February 2021 (9am)

**CLICK HERE TO REGISTER** 

It is important to note when registrations close, Pinehurst School then commits the players and team/s to the event/sport and therefore must honour these fees. If you were to withdraw your child after the registration closing date and ask for a refund, this would mean other parents are effectively paying for this fee. To be fair on other parents, students and their families, Pinehurst School will under no circumstances provide a refund after the registration closing date.

Kind Regards,

Stacey McIntosh
TIC Basketball Year 1-6
stacey.mcintosh@pinehurst.school.nz